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Orange County Citizens have until next Wednesday, October 28, 2020 to get Hurricane Laura debris out to the right of 
way for pickup.  After this date the debris from Hurricane Laura will not be picked up.  As a reminder, please do not mix 
Hurricane Delta debris with Hurricane Laura debris.  Delta debris will be picked up separately.   

Mailing Address: 
123 South 6th Street 
Orange, Texas 77630 

Physical Address: 
11475 FM 1442 

Orange, Texas 77630 


